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SURVEY MAPS IDENTIFIED + PRESERVED:

David Allen has identified over 300 soil survey maps, very beautiful and quite valuable, that are in need of 
preservation treatment because they are folded, brittle, and difficult to use. The first batch of these were 
sent to the Etherington Conservation Center in North Carolina for flattening, deacidification, and 
encapsultion. They have now been returned to the library. David, Josephine, and Richie invite you to take 
a look at how nicely the maps have turned out. Examples can be viewed for the next week in the 
Preservation Dept. We can also show you what an untreated map looks like so you can get a feeling for  
"before and after." Feel free to drop by any day before 3:30 PM.

HOLIDAY GIFT PROGRAM:

If you would be interested in supporting this year’s Holiday program, please complete the 
following and return to Maryann Bell quickly as possible.  THANK YOU!
Maryann Bell
Holiday Gift Program
Stony Brook, NY  11794-4392
FAX:  631-632-7132
e-mail:  mbell@notes.cc.sunysb.edu

I WOULD BE INTERESTED IN COMMITTING TO ONE OR MORE OF THE FOLLOWING 
(PLEASE CHECK):
NAME:_________________________________________FAX #:____________

E-MAIL:__________________________________



____ Donating a gift certificate from Waldbaums, King Kullen, Stop & Shop, or Pathmark so 
that a family can enjoy a wonderful Holiday Dinner

___   Purchasing a warm winter set  (sweat suit, overalls, sweater, etc.) for a child in need.

___   Purchasing a new toy for a child in need.

____  Attached  is  a cash donation enabling the pantry to provide food for these  families  
beyond  just the Holiday  season.  (All donations are tax deductible and checks should be made 
payable to:  Greater Pt Jefferson Food Pantry, Tax exempt # 11-3559988)  

____ Indicate on your SEFA donation form that you would like your donation to go to 
GPJOC Agency number 65940.

ROGER KELLY'S RETIREMENT BREAKFAST :

So that we have an idea who is coming to the breakfast on Friday, Dec. 13, 2002 send an e-mail to 
Maryanne to respond YES or NO.  RSVP by December 4th.  Thank you!

SPECIAL HOLIDAY OFFER:

EBSCO is offering subscriptions to popular magazines as appreciation for the library's continued 
patronage.  The rates are for personal subscriptions only.  Prepayment in the form of personal check, 
cashiers check or money order is required.  Guidelines and order forms are in the Library Director's office.  
SEE FOLDER LABELED BULLETIN NOTICES ON SIDE OF MAIL CABINET IN DIRECTOR'S OFFICE.




